
April 9, 2020

Paper/Pencil Packets

All,

Governor Kemp announced the extension of Georgia’s Shelter-in-Place order on April 8, 2020. As 
previously announced, Chattooga County Schools’ students will not be allowed to return to their 
brick and mortar buildings. Therefore, the system’s Digital Learning Plan and Paper/Pencil Packets 
will continue for the remainder of the school year.

In order to decrease the risk of exposure, beginning the week of April 13, we will change the 
schedule of Paper/Pencil packet pickup to Tuesdays only. Packets will be available for pickup from 

9:00 a.m. -11:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Tuesday, April 14th, Tuesday, April 21st, and 

Tuesday April 28th.

In addition to this change, 7 days’ worth of meals will be available for pickup on Tuesdays only and 
will be delivered by bus on Tuesdays only. (See related news release)

Please continue to check the school websites, social media, and local media outlets for any 
additional information.

“Make up your mind that no matter what comes your way, no matter how difficult, no matter how 
unfair, you will do more than simply survive. You will thrive in spite of it.” - Joel Osteen

Thank you,
Jared Hosmer


